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Hi I'm Donald Lutjen a 70 resident of Beaverton and currently Portland, Oregon. I’m 

strongly opposed to HB 2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing 

costs in the middle of a cost-of-living crisis is unacceptable, in fact your budget 

SHOULD BE AMPLE, be smarter with the money you take from us yearly. This bill 

punishes working families, retirees like myself and young adults trying to make ends 

meet. Enough is enough of your tax and spend measures, it's time for you to start 

reducing our tax liability, lets go to work on that.  REDUCE property taxes, in fact 

eliminate, reduce, or cap it for retirees, help your citizens instead of working to take 

more of our money, IT'S IRRESPONSIBLE! 


